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Timber Groyne Maintenance  

Timber groyne works being undertaken autumn 2021 
subject to suitable tide and weather conditions



Timber Groyne Maintenance  
Milford-on-Sea

As part of the Council’s ongoing coastal maintenance
programme, work is being undertaken to the timber
groynes in front of the beach huts.

Works will commence at the end of October 2021 and will be
undertaken over a number of weeks, depending upon
suitable tides and weather conditions.

The following restrictions are likely during the works:

o Sections of the beach will be temporarily inaccessible to
allow for the safe operation of machinery

o Reduced parking in Hurst Road West car park, to allow for
machinery and timber storage

o The central set of beach steps will be closed, but all other
access points will remain open

The Council apologises for 
inconvenience caused by these works


